
 
Fingal County Council has programmed traffic surveys between the 14th  to 30th of May 2025. CCTV 
cameras will be deployed at various locations within the Swords, Malahide, Kinsealy and surrounding 
areas, for the purpose of collecting roadside video footage, for traffic flow statistics. This equipment 

will not be used to enforce any traffic laws. 
 

Surveys on behalf of Fingal County Council, Data Controller 
Enquiries to- 

County Hall 01-8905000/ Data.Officer@fingal.ie 
 

Images are captured and deleted are in compliance with GDPR Data Protection Legislation. 
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